Roberta Henriques

From: Adam Greenhalgh

Sent: 28 May 2021 09:43

To: Planning

Cc: Roberta Henriques; Tania Clifford; Sonia Cupid

Subject: FW: Application no: 2020/5541/P 127 Fordwych Road London NW2 3NJ
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Roberta/Tania/Sonia
Please could one of you redact and upload the below email and photos onto 2020/5441/P

Many thanks

Adam Greenhalgh
Junior Planner

I

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Adam

I refer to our conversation yesterday . I live at Flat 1 number 125 Fordwych Road ( the garden flat) .I have taken
these pictures of the gap between 125 and 127 Fordwych Road which is about 160 cms. The white railing
partially separates the 2 buildings. The pictures are taken from the entrance and from inside my flat.

The proposed new door at no127 will be directly opposite mine, and one of the proposed new windows will
directly look into my kitchen and the other into my living room.

For these reasons I am concerned about the proposed development. I am also aware of the difficulties in parking
in and around Fordwych Road.

Could you please acknowledge receipt of this e mail.



Kind regards

Daniella Douek
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Sent from my iPhone
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